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Statement by Gloria Allred on the one-year anniversary of the incarceration of 

Bill Cosby 

 

Bill Cosby’s incarceration in prison is due to the brave women who had the 

courage to seek justice long before there was a #Me Too.  They voiced what they 

alleged was the truth about their life when they met Bill Cosby.  In addition, many 

of them who were my clients spoke to law enforcement about what they allege 

Mr. Cosby did to them, and they indicated that they were willing to testify in the 

criminal cases against Mr. Cosby.  Some were, in fact, called as witnesses and 

bravely testified.   

 

This anniversary should be remembered as a tribute to women who met 

this former celebrity’s power with their own empowerment.  As a result, women 

were believed, Mr. Cosby is a convicted felon serving time in prison, and many of 

his victims know that they have had an important role in Mr. Cosby receiving the 

justice that he so richly deserves. 
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